
 

 
 

Kings Worthy Primary School 
Church Lane 

Kings Worthy 
Winchester SO23 7QS 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Jamie Dodson BA (Hons) PGCE 
Deputy Head: Miss Elizabeth Eggleston BSc PGCE 

Business and Administration Manager: Rachel Cregan 
 

September 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Extra - Curricular Activities 
These are the clubs we are able to provide for the autumn term.  All of the clubs are run voluntarily by staff and I am 
very grateful to them for giving up their own time to provide extra learning opportunities for your children.   
 
Clubs will run for 10 weeks and will begin during the week commencing Monday 18th September, all our clubs will be 
available to book online  
https://forms.office.com/e/Mmbi7yNJyk 
The form will close at 12pm on Friday 15th September. 
 
Please note that clubs will not run during the last 2 weeks of term, therefore the last day clubs will run is Friday 1st 
December. 
 

DAY ACTIVITY TIME YEAR(S) LED BY 

Monday Chess Club 12:30 – 1pm Y3 – 6 Mr Dodson 

     

Tuesday  Bracelet/Keyring club 8:15 – 8:45am Y3 & 4  Mrs Holloway  

 Spelling Shed/Maths Shed 12:30 – 1pm Y2-6 Miss Eggleston / Mrs Weatherup 

 Pupil Voice 12:30 – 1pm Pupil Voice pupils Miss Dabill 

 Mindfulness 12:30 – 1pm Y2  Mrs Bevan 

 Colouring club 12:30 – 1pm Y1 Mrs Coleman 

 Book Club 12:30 – 1pm Y3 Miss Singleton  

 Boys football 3.30 -4.30pm Y5 & 6  Mr Potter 
 Tag Rugby  3.30 -4.30pm Y1-3 Mr Watton 

 Musical Theatre  3.30 -4.30pm Y4-6  Mrs Smyth  

 Junk modelling club 3.30 -4.30pm Y R & 1  Miss King  

     

Wednesday  Choir  12:30 – 1pm KS 1 Miss Roadnight 

 Choir  12:30 – 1pm KS 2  Mrs O’Sullivan 

 Girls football 3.30 -4.30pm Y5 & 6 Mr Potter 

     

Thursday  Gardening club 12:30 – 1pm Y 5 & 6  Mrs Cowling 

 Yoga  12:30 – 1pm Y3-6  Miss Van Tuyl 

 Tag rugby  3.30 -4.30pm Y 4 - 6 Mr Rule  

     

Friday  Basketball 12:30 – 1pm Y 5 & 6  Mr Brewster 
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Please take note of the invited year groups etc. It is important to recognise that there is a commitment involved 
when signing up for an activity.  If children are unable to make the activity for whatever reason, please ensure the 
session is cancelled via email admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk  by midnight the night before the club takes place. A 
register will be taken before each session.   If the club is cancelled at short notice for whatever reason you will 
receive a text message or e-mail from school.  ‘Consequently, it is essential that we have a mobile number or e-mail 
address to enable us to contact you. Thank you. 
For further information regarding all clubs please visit the clubs section of the school website which will be updated 
throughout the year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jamie Dodson 
Headteacher 
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